

Friday Newsletter 5 http://alverthorpe.eschools.co.uk

Tel: 01924 290125 Friday 25th May 2018

Attendance

Congratulations to 1:2M and 4L, both with over 98% attendance and the highest in their Key Stages. Chicken Pox has hit Miss Hollis`s class, which has had a negative effect on RH`s attendance. Fingers crossed, they are blessed with better health in the new half term.

Week Ending 18.05.18	%		%
Nursery	97.62		
RH Miss Hollis	81.30	3HM Mrs Hayton & Mrs McGarrell	95.79
R1W Mrs Wood	94.62	4L Mr Lodge	98.86
1:2M Miss Mullins	98.33	5I Miss Inman	97.01
1:2CS Mrs Charles & Mrs Somerville	97.10	6W Mr Willmott	98.33

Year 6 SATs Picnic

Mr Willmott would like express his thanks to all those generous parents who provided food for last Friday's 'End of SATs Picnic'. It was a very successful event and it was great for our Year 6s to be able to share their celebrations with the Early Years children. It is always good to see how well the older children support and interact with the youngest members of our school.



Carnival Update



The carnival is being held on Saturday 7th July between 11.00am and 3.00pm. Come along and join in the fun. All donations will be gratefully received after Spring Bank.

Jar Bar - This stall has always been a huge success thanks to all your beautifully decorated jars. Please fill the jars with "goodies" suitable for children, such as hair decorations, sweets, pencils etc. Jars should be brought in on **Friday 29th June** and in return your child can wear non-uniform to school on that day.

Cake Stall - Home-made cakes are always extremely well received. Can you spare some time to bake or even buy a cake for the Carnival? Please bring your contribution to school on <u>Friday 6th July</u>. We may sell them on the cake stall or they may be sold with the afternoon tea. We can always sell as many as you can bake!

Books - The book stall is always popular with books for babies and toddlers right through to adult novels. (Please remember that it is a school event and books should be of a suitable content!).

Tombola - Any prizes for this stall are much appreciated – unwanted gifts, toiletries, chocolates, tins, etc.

Toy Stall - Fed up looking at those toys the kids no longer play with? If they are in working order/good condition with all necessary pieces, we'd love to take them off your hands. Teddies will be used for a "hook a duck" stall.







Name:		
Name:	Phone:	
Name:	Phone:	
spend some time outdoors we Christine Chell		d weather and you have chance to ool to school on Monday 4 th June.
stall, or helping to clear up at		plea! rom setting up beforehand, to running a o hear from you – just fill in the slip
,		rt), all bottles are gratefully received. If n aunt bought for you Christmas or a hands!
bottle of whiskey from a neigh	es of alcohol, be it a bottle of wine a	n aunt bought for you Christmas or a